May 15, 2013

Greenville, Pennsylvania — Retirees from the IEl manufacturing plant and office toured the facility,
shared stories, and got an update on how the business has evolved during the last few years under
ILSCO’s ownership. “We entertained a group of 15 visitors today, with 12 of you having worked at this
facility for a combined total of 425 years. The tradition of excellence in our shop sprang from the
contributions that each of you made while you were here, and, as current employees of the site, we
owe you a great deal of gratitude and want to thank you for your continued interest in our success,”
commented John Thigpen, IEI's General Manager. Thigpen recently spoke at the group’s monthly
breakfast and invited them to tour the facility.




